
 

 

 

Memo 
 

 

Date:  March 31, 2025  
 
To:  Pastors, clergy, music ministers and directors of liturgy   
 
From: Fr. Gerardo Ceballos-Gonzalez, director, Office of Divine Worship 

 
Re: Invitation to National Pastoral Musicians on the Road—Atlanta, 

July 7-8 
 

           
 

The Archdiocese of Atlanta is pleased to invite you and your parish music 
and liturgy teams to participate in NPM on the Road—Atlanta, a two-day 

workshop designed to strengthen and inspire those who serve in liturgical 
music ministry. 

Event Details: 

Location: Immaculate Heart of Mary Catholic Church, Atlanta, GA 

Dates: Monday, July 7 - Tuesday, July 8 
Registration and Details: https://npm.org/npm-on-the-road-atlanta/ 

Presented by the National Association of Pastoral Musicians (NPM), this 
gathering provides a valuable opportunity for pastoral musicians, clergy and 
liturgical leaders to grow in their ministry, enhance their skills and deepen 
their theological understanding of music in the liturgy. 

Why Attend? 

• Workshops and Formation – Practical training for cantors, choir directors, 
instrumentalists and liturgical planners. 

• Spiritual and Theological Enrichment – Deepen your understanding of the 
role of music in worship. 

• Liturgical Music Best Practices – Explore new resources, techniques and 
strategies for vibrant parish liturgy. 

• Community and Networking – Connect with fellow pastoral musicians, 
clergy and liturgists from across the region. 

https://archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/npm-otr-atlanta-flyer_final.pdf
https://npm.org/npm-on-the-road-atlanta/
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We encourage pastors and music directors to invite their parish musicians 
and liturgical leaders to attend this enriching formation event. Investing in 

the ongoing development of our liturgical ministers strengthens the 

church’s mission and enhances the worship life of our communities. 

For more information and to register, please visit https://npm.org/npm-on-
the-road-atlanta/. 

Thank you for your dedication to the sacred liturgy and for your leadership in 
fostering beautiful and prayerful worship. We look forward to seeing you at 
NPM on the Road – Atlanta! 
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